
  
 

 
 

The Mid-Michigan Chapter of Credit Unions is proud to sponsor a Federal 
Reserve Economic Presentation, presented by Federal Economist, Paul 
Traub, a member of the Detroit Branch of the Federal Reserve Bank of 
Chicago. 
 

Mr. Traub will be giving an economic update from the perspective of the Fed’s 
congressional “dual mandate” to use monetary policy to promote economic 
activity with the goal of maintaining maximum employment, stable inflation, and 
moderate long-term interest rates. 
 

About the speaker: 

Paul Traub is the senior business economist at the Detroit Branch of the Federal 

Reserve Bank of Chicago where his responsibilities include both research and current 

analysis. He is a contributing author to the Michigan Economy and Midwest Economy 

blogs, a member of the team that created the Detroit Economic Activity Index and a 

frequent speaker on the Michigan economy. Traub is currently on the board of directors 

of the Detroit Association of Business Economists; is a member of the National 

Association of Business Economists and the Detroit Economic Club and is on advisory 

boards for Lawrence Technological University College of Management, Baker College of 

Flint Business School and the U.S. Army TACOM LCMC. He holds a B.B.A. from the 

University of Michigan - Dearborn and an M.B.A. from Oakland University. 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

WHO: CEO’s, Credit Union Leaders, Community Business Owners/Leadership 

DATE: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 

TIME: 12:30 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

LOCATION: The Center For Ministry 

5802 Weiss Street, Saginaw, MI 48603 

How the Federal Reserve 

Impacts our Economy 

RSVP: To RSVP for this informative, free community event, please contact 

Teresa Santana-Burk at Wanigas Credit Union by phone 989.759.5752 

or by email at tsantana@wanigas.com . RSVP Deadline November 15, 2019 
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